
Dear Members,  

I hope everyone had a great summer!  As we continue to work through this pan-

demic, I would like to thank our membership for their patience during the last 

year and a half.  There may have been days and may be days where we are working 

with limited staff so things may take a bit longer than normal but we still have an 

amazing staff working thru our “new normal.”  Keeping everyone healthy and safe 

is one of our top priorities.  The staff  here at HACU has done an amazing job of 

looking out for one another along with our families which include our member-

ship!  I cannot thank each of them enough for everything they have done and con-

tinue to do!   

I would also like to invite you to Member Appreciation Day - Friday, Oct- 

ober 15th from 11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. It’s Curbside Lunch to Go!  Free 

hot dogs, chips, drink and a dessert available for curbside pick up at the Credit 

Union!  We know the last year and a half has been difficult for everyone and we 

want you to know we think of you all everyday.  So please, come on by for your 

Curbside Lunch To Go on October 15th.  

As always, I want to thank our board members, committee members and staff for 

the dedicated service they provide to our credit union to make it GREAT!  Thank 

you for choosing Highway Alliance Credit Union as your financial institution! 

Please remember to let your family know they are also eligible to become mem-

bers and would then receive the same great customer service you have become 

accustom to.   

Sincerely,  

Della Lindley, President    

A Note From Your President… 

In appreciation for keeping your      

loan(s) in good standing with  HACU, 

we are offering you a chance to SKIP 

your loan payment(s) in November 

or December again this year. You 

may take advantage of this special offer for only $25.00 per loan and we must 

receive your request no later than Nov. 1st or Dec.1st depending upon which 

month you choose to skip your payments.  To take advantage of this special offer 

please complete the enclosed form and return it to the Credit Union by the appro-

priate day for the month you wish to skip payments and we’ll do the paperwork 

while you enjoy the cash!!  
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October, 2021  

 

Christmas Club Account Reminder…   

On Monday, October 4th, anyone who currently has a Christmas Club account, 

the funds you have accumulated will automatically be placed into your General 

Shares account.  You may draw the funds out by either cash or check, by stopping 

by the drive thru or by giving us a call and we can mail you a check.  You may also 

opt to place up to the maximum $5000.00 back into your 2022 Christmas Club  

account.  If you have not yet opened a Christmas Club account, you may do so 

anytime  between October 5th and December 31st, 2021.  



Board  

Jerry Kliethermes, Chairman  

Alan Trampe, Vice-Chairman 

Dale Schmidt, Sec./Treasurer 

Dale Baumhoer, Board Member 

Chris Engelbrecht, Board Member 

Kyle Fischer, Board Member  

Supervisory Committee  

Carol Pleus 

Mike Curtit  

Kyle Fischer            

  

Staff 

Della Lindley, President 

Jami Cobian, Operations Manager  

Lena Beul, Loan Officer  

Gary Stratman, Loan Officer  

Kaye Stacy, MSR./Teller  

Get Ready For the Holidays!!!!  

Beginning Monday, November 1st.   

HACU will once again offer the 10-

10-10 Holiday Loan Special through 

December 31st, 2021.  

$1000.00 for 10 months @ 10% 

interest making a low monthly pay-

ment of $110.00 or a semi-monthly 

payment of $55.00 per pay period.  

To qualify, you must be in good 

standing with the Credit Union and 

complete a loan application.  

You may apply on-line 

@www.hacu4u.com beginning Nov. 

1st., 2021.   

 

 

Christmas Club:                   1.00% 

   (Maximum $5000.00) 
 

Kids Club:                        .30%  

   (Minimum of $25.00)  

 

Rates subject to change at any time.   

 

 

General Shares                       .10% 

  (Minimum $25.00)  

 

Super Shares: 
 

$1000.00 - 19,999.00               .15% 

$20,000.00 - $49,999.00          .25% 

$50,000.00 & UP                     .50% 

Share Certificates: 

 (Minimum $500.00)               APR 

3 month                                   .30% 

6 month                                   .35% 

1 year                                   .40% 

18 month                                .45% 

2 year                                .55% 

3 year                                  .65% 

4 year                                   .70% 

5 year                                      .75% 

 

Meet the Staff and Board  

 

Dividends (as of September 1, 2021)  

“Walk in like you own the 

place, because you do.” 

Covid-19  

Update  

We appreciate your patience 

during these difficult times and 

would like to remind you that 

you can utilize our services in 

the following ways:  

 Lobby is open with mask 

required (Open 8:00 a.m. to 

4:30 p.m. M-F) 

 Drive Thru  (Open from 

8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. M-F)     

 Online Banking/Bill Pay 

 Remote Deposit  

 Debit/ATM Cards       

 Telephone/Email/Fax  

 Night Depository      

Membership Appreciation 

Day - October 15th  

Member Appreciation Day is Friday, 

October 15th and since we cannot 

socially get together and enjoy lunch 

like we use to do, we have prepared a 

special surprise for our members this 

year.   We will be set up curbside 

from 11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. and all 

you have to do is drive-up, grab your 

carry out and go!  We hope to see you 

then.  

 

Thank you for choosing              

Highway Alliance Credit Union! 


